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OCT 221992

University of Puerto Rico
Medical Sciences Campus
ATTN: Dr. Joss Saldaha

President
G.P.O. Box 364984 ~~

-

-

San Juan, PR 00936-4984
-

Gentlemen: -

_

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-01946-07/92-01
Thank you for your response of September
issued on July 31, 1992, 18, 1992, to our Notice of Violation
No. 52-01946-07. concerning activities conducted under NRC License ,

In your responses to Violation A.1 and A.2.a., you questioned how the

In discussions with the authorized user, the inspector determined thatinspector identified the improperly stored radioactive waste as Iodine-125.

Iodine-125 was-the only radioactive material he was using at the time.

We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of10 CFR 2.201.
during future inspections.We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. __

Sincerely,

b.h.$ hL
, u.

J. Philip Stohr, Director-
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
'

Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
cc:

cc: Document Control Desk
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